ﬁtSHLEY

Transportation Program Monitor 2,
HQ Environmental Division

Ysu Roch !

Congratulations

Congratulations to Ashley Birt for pursuing higher education and
graduating with a masters degree in Business Administration! Ashley has
been with Local Programs now for 3 years and is truly an asset to the
finance team. We look forward to her continued success at TDOT!
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COLBY

TDOT Env Studies Specialist Ad,
Region 2

Congratulations!

Congratulations, Colby Mann on earning your Qualified Hydrologic
Professional (QHP) certification. Region 2 ETO is proud to have you
on our team!
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JACK

Dickens

TDOT Operations Technician SPV,
Region 3

Thank you, for going the extra mile!

Jack Dickens is always willing to serve others. On the Friday before Memorial Day, the mother
of a fallen soldier notified our Regional Traffic Division that her son’s bridge memorial sign

was missing when she went to decorate it. We called Jack to see if he knew what could have
happened to it. Jack knew the city had been doing a project in the area, so he started making
phone calls on his end while we were getting ready to fabricate a new one. He went out to the
site himself and found the sign down the slope under some debris. The sign was dirty and had
minor damage, but Jack cleaned the sign up so it could be installed quickly. Within 2 hours of
calling him, he had found the sign, fixed it, and had it back up on a temporary mount. The fallen
soldier's mom was now able to honor her son and decorate the sign for Memorial Day. Jack
saved the day for a mother with a broken heart and showing what the true TDOT spirit is.
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JAY

Stinson

Admin Services Assistant 2,
HQ Central Services Division

Ysu Roch !

You make TDOT great!

Thanks to Jay Stinson of the Central Services Division’s Copy Center.
They printed a set of needed reports at the last minute and took care
to see that the images and visuals were all made with quality. Thanks
Jay, you kept Beautification staff looking good!
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MATT

Inyart

Network Ops Administrator Lead,
HQ IT Division

Congratulations to Matt Inyart for receiving the Governor's Excellence in
Service Award for Fall 2023! This award recognizes employees of state
government who have exceeded expectations by improving an agency’s
ability to serve its customers.
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MATTHEW
| Binkley

Transportation Program Monitor 2,
Region 3

Ysu Rscke!

You make TDOT great!

If | sang the praises of Matthews hard work, I'd lose my voice pretty
quickly. He has always been quick to help when needed and wants to see
you succeed. His outstanding works definitely speaks of his competence
and zeal! Well done Binkley! TDOT is lucky to have you.
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Gillaspie

Admin Services Assistant 2,
HQ Central Services Division

S You Kook !

You make TDOT great!

Thanks to Teresa Gillaspie of the Central Services Division’s Copy
Center. They printed a set of needed reports at the last minute and
took care to see that the images and visuals were all made with quality.
Thanks Teresa, you kept Beautification staff looking good!




